Diana Anthony
and Irclusion

November 9, 2023

Heather Husak

LumberOne Supply, LLC DBA LumberOne
PO Box 311031

Independence, OH 44131

Dear Heather Husak,

The Commission's Office of Equity and Inclusion is pleased to inform you that your application for Small Business Enterprise
(SBE) has been reviewed and approved. Based on your application and supporting documentation, the Commission has
determined that LumberOne Supply, LLC DBA LumberOne meets the eligibility requirements for Small Business Enterprise

(SBE) under its Business Inclusion Program.

This certification is subject to continued review by the Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission and requires certification
renewal every two (2) years. You will be notified thirty (30) days prior to your renewal date.

However, if there is any substantial change in your company that affects the Small Business Enterprise (SBE) ownership, such as
a sale or transfer of a substantial portion of your assets, stock, or managerial/operational control, please notify the Commission
immediately. In addition, notification should be provided for changes to the company's name, business address, telephone
number(s), email, and principal products/services.

The following table lists the North American Industry Classification System (NAICS) code(s) and description(s) that have been
assigned to your business in accordance with the service(s) it render(s).

NAICS: Specialty Description
We have also added your firm to the Commission's directory of certified businesses, which can be accessed at
https://ohioturnpike.diversitycompliance.com/.

If you have any questions regarding your certification, you may email the Office of Equity and Inclusion at 440-971-2065 or
stacey.verespe@ohioturnpike.org.

Sincerely,

L

OEl Contracts Coordinator
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